

February 13, 2003

Wilderness Aware PO Box 1550 Beuna Vista, CO, 8 211 Attn: Jodi

Dear Jodi:

Just wanted to take some time to tell you how appreciative we at Camp Echo Lake are as a result of all the areazing rafting programs you have given our campers and staff over the years.

I think we may be soing on 15 years or so working with Wilderness Aware and the reports continue to slow. Our campers and staff enjoy the trips, and feel very safe under the expert care of the Wilderness Aware staff.

Interestingly enough, one of our year-round staff told me the other day that we had received promotional material from some of your competitors and asked me if we should check them out. I aid "no." Having Wilderness Aware as our rafting outfitter allows us to sleep at night when our campers and staff are on the river.

Thanks so much for all the great trips!

Warm Regards,

Tony Stein Director

Directors: Amy Medine Stein Mary & George Stein Tony Stein

Winter Address: 3 West Main Street Elmsford, NY 10523 Tel: 914-345-9099 Fax: 914-345-2120 www.campecholaike.com Summer Address: PO. Box 188, Hudson Street Womensburg, NY 12885 Tel: 518-623-9635 Pox: 518-623-3316

